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Hello everyone, 

Welcome to our monthly newsletter! We hope that you are all ready for some warmer 

weather, being able to spend time outside and having lots of fun! Can you believe we are 

almost at the Easter holidays? Our term time children will be finishing on Friday 31st March 

and returning on Monday 17th April 2023. Nursery will be fully closed on Friday 7th April and 

Monday 10th April 2023 to allow our wonderful team a well-earned break with their families. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Little Strawberries Nursery School 

Welcome! 

We would like to take this 

opportunity to introduce two 

new staff members to the 

family. 

Chrissy – 3 days Toddler 

room 

Kate – 2 days Baby room 

Congratulations! 

We would like to give a huge 

congratulations to Hannah 

who has completed her Child 

Psychology Degree! We are 

all very proud of you! Also, a 

big well done to our cook 

Julia who has maintained her 

5* rating for food hygiene. 

  

Fee increase 

As many of you know we have 

had to increase our fees, due 

to the rise in minimum wage. 

We have spoken to other 

nurseries in the area, and we 

are in fact very pleased to 

say we have raised ours the 

least, we thank you for your 

understanding in this matter. 

OFSTED 

We have recently had our 

OFSTED inspection and 

we are very pleased to tell 

you that after 7 years we 

maintained our “Good” 

status. Thank you for the 

exceptional work of or 

wonderful team that make 

this all possible! 

 

Summer! 

As the warmer weather 

approaches, we ask 

parents to put labelled 

sun cream and sun hats 

into your child’s bag. 

This is to ensure that 

they can enjoy outdoor 

play safely. 

Spaces 

We have spaces available 

for sessions in both our 

Baby unit and Toddler 

room. If you would like to 

know more, please speak 

to Hannah, Sam, or Steph.  

We need your help… 

On the next page we would like to ask you to nominate your staff member of the month and a 

reason why. Also, we will be updating our menu and your ideas would be very welcome! 



 

Staff Member of the month 

Please circle your nomination and write a reason why, then hand back to a member of staff… 

Sam  Alison  Alanna 

Nick  Steph  Meg 

Becky  Chrissy  Helen 

Emma  Julia 

Kate  Jackie 

Sammy  Bushra 

Lydia  Laura 

Reason why we have nominated 

this person… 

Menu ideas 

Please write down your menu ideas and hand back to a member of staff. 


